
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

 
November 20, 2020 

 

Board of Directors 

of the  

North Fork Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

This is to inform you the North Fork Kings Groundwater Sustainability 

Agency (NFKGSA) Board of Directors Special Meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 remotely via ZOOM 

web/teleconference. The web link and call-in information are on the 

Agenda. The meeting will convene at 5:30 p.m. 

  

The patience and cooperation of all participants is appreciated. While 

every effort has been made to streamline the experience and conduct 

meetings in the manner to which our stakeholders have grown 

accustomed, there may be technical issues and human error. We will 

attempt to promptly correct any issues that arise. 

 

Individuals who know in advance that they will have an item to comment 

on, or who require special accommodations, are requested to contact 

Corey McLaughlin by phone at: (559) 237-5567 ext. 104, or by email at: 

cmclaughlin@krcd.org. 


